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LOCAL : NEWS

Health unit reports 130 new COVID-19 cases in
Kawartha Lakes, Northumberland on Thursday

Number of active cases nearing 600; four people are currently hospitalized, two people in ICU

Thu., Dec. 30, 2021

The Haliburton, Kawartha, Pine Ridge District reported 130 new COVID-19 cases in Kawartha Lakes and Northumberland on
Thursday (Dec. 30).

For Kawartha Lakes, 60 cases were reported, bringing the total number of active cases to 231. As of Dec. 29, three people were at
Ross Memorial Hospital with COVID-19.

Four people are currently hospitalized in the HKPR catchment area, according to the health unit, and two people are currently
in the ICU with COVID-19.

A total of 70 cases were reported in Northumberland, bringing the total number of active cases to 352. There are also nine active

outbreaks in Northumberland.

Visit the health unit’s website for more information.
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